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Dear Charles,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Officers of the Ohio State
Trapshooting Association, I would like to offer my sincere
congratulations. You have qualified for the 2023 White Flyer All-
Ohio Veterans Team. You and your fellow team members are to be
commended for the outstanding effort and competitive spirit you
displayed during the 2022 target year.

- The entire team list is posted on the O.S.T.A. website and will also be
- listed in the State Shoot program. The Board of Directors and fellow
shooters will honor the team during the Ohio State Shoot, currently
scheduled for Thursday evening, June 22nd. We expect the ceremony
will take place in front of the bleachers by the museum following the
. Hall of Fame reception and induction. Please consult with your Zone
Director during State Shoot week to confirm the location and time of
| the ceremony. I plan to take a picture of each team group instead of
the complete 2023 team. Please do not leave until I get a chance to
take the photo of the Veterans Team members. This is your award
ceremony and we would appreciate your participation.

Again, on behalf of the Board of Directors and Officers of the Ohio
State Trapshooting Association and Foundation, my congratulations
on an outstanding year! Happy New Year and best wishes for
continued good shooting.

Sincerely,

Noreen F. Snively,
Secretary
Ohio State Trapshooting Association and Foundation
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